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Inspection Summary
Permit #: PRSITE20180219, Development - Site
 MERIDIAN AT VIEW HIGH APARTMENTS
Address: 201 NW KESSLER DR, LEES SUMMIT, MO 64081

This work has been inspected and the inspection results noted below. Please call for re-inspection
once all corrective actions have been completed. Do not cover any work until approved.

Inspection Item:
Inspection: Inspector: Outcome: Date:

Retaining Wall Inspection Steve Robbins Partial Thursday,
November
01, 2018

Informational
1 The retaing wall on the west and north sides of the property has been completed. PSI has

been doing testing for the sight.Steve Robbins 11/01/2018 8:41 AM

DEI-Water Line - Construction
Inspection

Steve Robbins Partial Thursday,
November
01, 2018

Informational
1 The backflow preventer and the meter vault have been dug and 6" fire line and 4" water

line have begun to be installed. They are working there way down starting at blgd 1 and 2
and are now toward blgd. 3 and 4 making the turn. They are installing fire hydrants and
service lines along the way.Steve Robbins 08/13/2018 1:58 PM

Informational
2 The water line has been installed up to building 10. The thrust blocks and fire hydrants

have been installed up to this point.Steve Robbins 10/01/2018 9:44 AM
Corrective Action Required
3 No work has been going on this entire week due to all the rain.Steve Robbins 10/12/2018

1:46 PM
Informational
4 A main inspection has uncovered the following problems.

--------------------------------------
Bair is planning on starting up on the water again next week around building 10 and
working toward the other backflow preventer.Steve Robbins 10/24/2018 3:37 PM
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Informational
5 The crew has started back up with working on the water line they are working from

building 9 toward village park dr. where they will be installing the next backflow
preventer.Steve Robbins 11/01/2018 8:44 AM

Comments:
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